
‭University Council Remarks: Wednesday March 20, 2024‬

‭Thank you faculty, staff, campus administration, and President Morehead.‬
‭-‬ ‭It’s hard to believe that it’s been a year but this will be my last official report before‬

‭introducing my successor.‬

‭We had high interest in elections with three executive tickets seeking office and an incredibly‬
‭high number of senate candidates which was‬‭validating all of our visibility work‬‭we have been‬
‭working on this past year.‬

‭Recent Projects‬
‭-‬ ‭Selected Spring Graduation Speaker‬
‭-‬ ‭Dawgs Day at the Dome with President Morehead and OGR (Kevin and Blake)‬
‭-‬ ‭Engage Program had 120+ applicants for 20 spots‬
‭-‬ ‭Due to 100 orgs in 100 days, we’ve allocated more money than ever before.‬
‭-‬ ‭Adam Fouche and Dean Atkinson helped us automatically opt each student into‬

‭emergency text messages.‬
‭-‬ ‭Meeting with VP Pagnattaro regarding new course options for students given feedback‬

‭we received.‬

‭Nothing we do as the Student Government would be possible without all of you and we feel as if‬
‭the seat at the table we have is a privilege. Thank you.‬


